EXHIBIT D

CUSTOMER NOTICE

In compliance with OAC 4901:1-6-07 Customer Notice Requirements, The Chillicothe Telephone
Company will send the following bill message on customer bills beginning May 26, 2015.

Late Payment Charge - Residential and Business

Effective July 1, 2015, the late fee assessed on unpaid balances for local service will increase to
the greater of 1.5% or $8.00. If you have any questions regarding this change, please call
Customer Care at 740-772-8331 or toll free at 1-866-436-7163.



